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The official monthly CCBS newsletter

WHATS GOING ON THIS
MONTH?

Hello and welcome to our third CCBS newsletter!

Last month, many of our learners participated in our first Friendsgiving! We had a
beautiful day full of trying new foods, playing outside with friends of all ages, and making
silly paper Turkeys. CCBS thanks the parents and guardians for actively participating and
supporting us.

Thank you, and | hope you family enjoys time together this holiday season.

&

Taylor Veal- Special Projects and Outreach Coordinator
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